
 

   PLUMAS PINES MEN’S CLUB BOARD MEETING MINUTES  

                                         Tuesday 12/14/2021  

Members Present: Steve Janovick, Jim Kinkade, Jim Greenwald, Kim Roberts, Brad 

Clark, Charlie Myers, Paul Jeglum, Dennis Madsen 

Meeting called to order by President Steve Janovick at 4:02pm 

PAST MEETING NOTES- Notes from 10/21/2021 were approved. 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT- As of today the ‘CLUB’ has received 54 paid applications 

for 2022 to include 2 new Jr. Members. 

TREASURER REPORT- Checking and Savings balanced were reviewed by the board 

as reported by Treasurer Jim Greenwald. 

Donations from the ‘CLUB’ were approved for the following: 

$1375.00 for Plumas Bank Dixie Relief Fund 

$1375.00 for Plumas Office of Education (Dixie Relief) 

$750.00 for Plumas County Hospice 

$750.00 for Tahoe Truckee Hospice 

$750.00 for E.P.C.A. (Food Bank) 

HANDICAP REPORT- No New Business 

TOURNAMENT REPORT- Tentative Men’s Club 2022 Tournament Schedule 

submitted and reviewed pending approval by ‘BOARD’ and ‘HEAD PRO’. 

‘CLUB’ will continue with Golf Genius at a cost of $300 for 2022 while reviewing 

option of future use of Blue Golf for tournament planning and scoring. 

HEAD PRO- No New Business 

OLD/NEW BUSINESS- Updating of Tournament Plaques in Pro Shop discussed. 

Will be updated by April to bring current for the 2022 season. 

Next Meeting- Friday Jan. 14, time to be determined 


